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16 November 2015 

  
 
John M Wilson 
 
Email: fyi-request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz;   

  
Dear John 
 
Re: Official Information Act Request CDHB 9252 
 
We refer to your email dated 14 October 2015 and transferred to us from the Ministry of Health on 
29 October 2015 requesting the following information under section 12 of the Official Information 
Act (1982). 
 

 For each public hospital: 
o Is any revenue directly or indirectly obtained from car parking charges? 
o When they began receiving any such revenues? 
o The amount of money received each year in car parking charges? 
o If charges are just levied against members of the public and/or if staff are 

expected to pay too? 
o If there are any exemptions or limits to the charges imposed at each site? 

 
The Canterbury District Health Board doesn’t receive any revenue from car parking at any of its 
public hospitals. 

 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Carolyn Gullery 
General Manager 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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